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Thank You 
Over £600 was raised for the humanitarian crisis in Israel and the Occupied          
Palestinian Territory.  The money will go to the Red Cross, who alongside the      
Palestine Red Crescent Society are supporting Gaza, the West Bank and Israel.  
Thank you so much for your generosity. 

Book Fair 
The annual book fair will be taking place next week  
(Wednesday 22nd November to Tuesday 28th November). 
The fair will take place in the Holt Hall from 3:15pm to 
4:00pm.There is a wide range of books with many being 
suitable for Christmas presents.  
The books are sold at high street prices with the school      
receiving a large number of books free depending on sales. 
We hope you will be able to pop in and have a look.  

Friends of Wembrook 
Our cake sale and coffee afternoon will take place next Thursday (23rd November, 
3:20pm to 4:00pm). 
To support this annual event, 
we are reliant on cake          
donations from as many 
homes as possible.   
Please send in all cakes from 
Wednesday 22nd November  
onwards.   
If you wish your  container to 
be returned, please  ensure it 
is clearly labelled with your 
child’s name and class.  
Thank you. 



 

CHRISTMAS BINGO IS BACK! 
On Thursday 7th December.  
 
The Times in 2022 ranked Wembrook Bingo the third best night out in the      
country.  Just below afternoon tea with the King but higher ranked than,          
parachuting off the Shard.  
It really is an experience that once seen you can never forget!!!!!! 
 
The  bingo will take place in the main hall. Doors will be open at 6:30pm, with the first 
game at 7:00pm. 
Children are welcome, if accompanied by an adult. 
Any gifts for prizes would be gratefully received at the office. We are on the lookout 
especially for selection boxes and bottles. Thank you 

Christmas Lunch 
All children are invited to have a traditional Christmas dinner on Thursday 21st           
December. The cost of the meal is £2.42 
 
For pupils in Reception and Key Stage One please submit the Parent Mail form that 
will be sent shortly. All meals are free, no money is required. However the form still 
needs to be submitted. 
For pupils in Key Stage Two please ensure that the form is submitted along with      
payment. If your child is in Key Stage Two and entitled 
to a free meal, please submit the form and tick the        
appropriate box. 
 
Last day to order will be Wednesday 13th December  

Unfortunately any late requests will 
have to be declined. No meals can be 
ordered on the day. 

Early notice for parents in Nursery, Reception and Key Stage One. More                    
information to come in the following weeks. Save the dates for: 

Friday 15th December Nursery Christmas Performance 9:45am 
Nursery Christmas Performance 2:30pm 

Monday 18th December Key Stage One Christmas Performance 2:00pm 

Tuesday 19th December Reception Christmas Performance 9:45am 

Tuesday 19th December Key Stage One Christmas Performance 6:00pm 

Wednesday 20th December Reception Christmas Performance 2:00pm 


